
Thank you for your                

CONTINUED SUPPORT! 

Offering may be dropped off at the 

parish, or call and we will gladly 

pick it up. We also accept Email-

transfers and Credit Cards.            

To learn more, go to the DONATE  tab on our      

website, www.ourladyofpeaceregina.com 

OFFERING 

This Year.....total collections to November 27, 

2023....$138,532.44 

Last Year.....total collections to November 28, 

2022....$143,821.87 

Bishop’s Appeal goal for our parish is $20,398.        

We have raised $11,155 - 55% of our goal. 

“If among you, one of your brothers should become 

poor, in any of your towns within your land that 

the Lord your God is giving you, you shall not harden 

your heart or shut your hand against your poor      

brother, but you shall open your hand to him and lend 

him sufficient for his need, whatever it may be.” 

Deuteronomy 15:7–8 

CWL CORNER 

Next meeting                                  
January 23rd, 1:30 pm       

      Bingo 

Thanks to all your help with working 

bingos or financial support to help 

pay for rented workers. Your        

continued support is greatly           

appreciated.  For more information 

on becoming a working volunteer 

contact Anita at 543-0421 or riegerea@sasktel.net 

December Dates    Days - 18, 30 
      Evenings - 23  
 

January Dates       Days - 2, 5, 9, 17, 19, 25 
                               Evenings - 23 
 

February Dates     Days 6, 15, 23, 26 
                               Evenings - 3, 8, 21  
 
Net Bingo Revenue to date...........................$27,071 

Next Knights of Columbus next meeting              

Monday, December 18th at 7:00PM                                        

Thank you to everyone that came out to the Pancake 

Breakfast and purchased 50/50 tickets.                            

Your support is appreciated!         

 

Annual Membership of  $10.00 to attend classes. 
 

Executive Meeting:  January 8, 2024 @ 12:30  
Dance & Friends:  January 11th, 2024, 1:30-3:30 
Free Refreshments and dainties.  $5 or $6 for non members 
 

Forever In Motion/ Free with membership. Leader:  Brian 
Leibel.  Weekly classes Tuesdays @ 9:45! Last class Dec 19 
Resumes January 9, 2024 
Stretch & Relaxation Class/Leader Alice Samkoe.           
Resumes January 17, 2024 3-4PM $60 for 12 classes 
Knitting & Crocheting: Is the 1st Thursday of the month.                             

Blest prayer & lap shawls are available for  anyone who 

may benefit.    

Our 55+ Senior Group can benefit from your donation of    
Sarcan recyclables at any Sarcan location.  Please remember 
the key phrase HelpUs to HelpOthers when using the Drop & 

Go option. We greatly appreciate your support; we have 

raised $523.95 to help with church expenses! 

Call Betty @ 306-545-3402 for more info. 

                      55+ Christmas Craft Sale                                             

Home crafted,  knitted and crocheted craft table is now set 

up in the hall with items for purchase.  Stop by the table  

after Mass! Lots of great gift giving ideas! We 

are still  accepting donations of new crafts, 

knitted, crocheted, and sewn items.   

Because of lack of storage space at the parish offices, please 

do NOT drop off any puzzles or 2nd hand books at this 

time.  Please wait until notice goes out in bulletin for the 

next book sale and info on when to drop off books and   

puzzles.  THANK YOU.   

UPCOMING EVENTS...Please mark you calendars for 
the next Catered Suppers & Lucky Cash Draw. The     
suppers will be Sunday, February 18 and 25.                    

A performance of some of our young people from the 
parish will follow the suppers.  Parents and grandparents 
who have children that would like to take part in the 
TALENT SHOW-OFF OPPORTUNITY please      
contact Dennis at 530-2370 or Anita 543-0421. 

https://biblia.com/books/esv/Dt15.7-8?utm_source=blog.faithlife.com&utm_medium=blog&utm_content=%2010bibleversesgenerosity-giving-seo&utm_campaign=promo-giving-seo



